
Grand Strand Corvettes 
 
The January meeting of GSCC was held January 11th at 4:00 pm at Sam Sneads’ Oak 
Grill in Myrtle Beach.  There were 20 members present including one guest. 
 
Meeting was called to order at 4:27 PM 
 
President Pat welcomed all. 
 
Treasurer Dave presented the treasury report.  The treasury balance had $XXXX.XX. 
 
Activity Director – Sam requested that if any members have suggestions for activities 
that they email them to him directly. VP Maynard also mentioned that there will be a 
mystery Cruise on Sunday Jan. 25th, details to be emailed. This can be a recurring event.  
 
President Pat opened by introducing our guest Elaine Paige from Jasons’ House. The club 
collected and donated a total of $1000.00 to Jasons’ House.  Elaine spoke of how the kids 
really appreciated our time and dedication to their cause. 
 
President Pat spoke about the club car show and that we are working on setting the date 
for the first or second Saturday of August.   
 
President Pat requested that the executive board meet to go over the new By-Laws and 
after approval they will be posted on the website and  discussed at the next business 
meeting. 
 
Cars and Coffee will begin again the first Sunday of March at the same location the Bagel 
Factory in Carolina Forest. 
 
Pat requested that the members make recommendations for locations of future meetings. 
It was brought up that we could meet at the Bull and Bush in Myrtle Beach. 
 
New Business 
 
Future Trips – We need to decide if we are going to the 2015 NCM Bash in Bowling 
Green. Hotel reservations need to be made soon. 
 
We are still looking to increase membership. 
 
Jim Summey was made an Honorary Member until his health improves. 
 
The meeting adjourned around 5:00 PM 
 
Acting Secretary 
Michele Magliato 


